
Dear [Parent's Name], 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me during the recent parent-teacher conference. It 

was a pleasure discussing [Child's Name]'s progress and accomplishments in class. 

In our effort to continuously improve our communication and the educational experience for our 

students, I would greatly appreciate your feedback regarding our conference. Your thoughts on 

the meeting, as well as any suggestions you might have, would be invaluable. 

Please feel free to reply to this email or use the feedback form linked below: 

Feedback Form 

Thank you for your support and partnership in [Child's Name]'s education. I look forward to 

hearing from you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 
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